
Jordan School District  Special Education Department

   

 September 2014 

Revocation of Consent for 

Receipt of Special Education 

and Related Services 

 

To ensure that the revocation 

process and procedures are 

implemented correctly, please 

contact the Teacher Specialist 

assigned to your school. 

http://specialed.jordandistrict.org/directories/specialists/

